V. E. Staley

Area Superintendent

Amoco Production Company

P.O. Drawer A
Levelland, Texas 79336

August 28, 1978

File: VES-WF-1593

Re: Non-Standard Proration Unit
Langlie "C" Federal Well No. 1
Jalmat Yates Seven Rivers
Lea County, New Mexico

Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Secretary-Director (3)
State of New Mexico

Department of Energy and Minerals

0i1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Sir:

Amoco Production Company respectfully requests administrative approval
for a 160-acre non-standard proration unit for our Langlie "C" Federal
Well No. 1, located in Unit N, Section 9, T-25-S, R-37-E, Lea County,

New Mexico.

Approval is requested under Rule 5(c) 3 of Order No. R-1670.

The proposed 160-acre unit will consist of the SW/4 of Section 9, T-25-S,
R-37-E, Lea County, New Mexico. The proposed unit conforms to the
following requirements:

1.

AW N

Said unit consists of less acreage than the required
standard proration unit.

Said unit consists of contiguous quarter-quarter
sections.

Said unit lies wholly within a single governmental
section.

The entire proposed unit may be reasonably presumed to
be productive of gas.

A1l offset operators have been notified by certified
mail and requested to send signed waivers of objection
to the NMOCD. Proof that said offset operators were
notified by certified mail is furnished you by attachment.



